
DECATUR COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

November 16, 2009

The Decatur County Commissioners opened their November 16th, 2009 meeting with the following present: Jerome
Buening-President, John Richards, Rick Nobbe and Bridgett Weber – Auditor

The November 2nd 2009 meeting, the minutes of the Executive Session on November 2nd and the minutes of the
Special Meeting on November 5th were approved as read.

Mark Mohr – Highway Superintendent reported that work on the road damaged by REX began today. Mr. Mohr also
noted that there will be some work done on 600 E. The work on Bridge #30 is continuing and Mr. Mohr will inform all
agencies when the bridge is back open since it has been closed for some time. 
Mr. Richards moved to use Armor Flex to make the drainage repairs at Lake McCoy, Mr. Nobbe seconded and Mr.
Buening concurred.

Lisa Davies – Minutemaids presented a contract for 2010 that will remain the same as the 2009 contract. Mr. Richards
moved to sign janitorial contract with Davies Minutemaids for 2010, Mr. Nobbe seconded and Mr. Buening concurred.

Bryan Robbins and Bob Dawson were present to discuss the Transportation Grant and wanted to thank the
Commissioners for their support. Mr. Robbins also updated the Commissioners on the DGDC and Hott City merger
and that is now completed and will be Mainstreet Greensburg.

Hugh Miller – EMA provided a grant application for $14,000.00 from Homeland Security. Commissioners asked Mr.
Miller to attend the GIS/IT Meeting on Wednesday to discuss the application and the Committee’s recommendations
and report back to the Commissioners at their next meeting.

Payroll Claims and Accounts payable claims were approved.

With nothing else to come before the Commissioners Mr. Richards moved to recess, Mr. Nobbe seconded and Mr.
Buening concurred.
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